PLANS FOR A NEW SCHOOL ORGANISATION WEBSITE AND FORUM

The Department is currently working on an exciting project to establish a new School Organisation Website and Forum (SOWF). We hope that the SOWF will be a useful new  facility for all parties involved in, or affected by, school organisation issues. 

The Website element of the SOWF will incorporate access to new enhanced, web/user friendly guidance, and a regular newsletter. The Forum will be open to LEAs, School Organisation Committees and those wishing to publish proposals. In particular the Forum will provide:-

· an on-line facility to help proposers to produce an accurate statutory notice; 
· an environment where SOCs, LEAs, adjudicators (as decision makers) and promoters can share information, experience and advice, establish useful contacts and raise current issues for discussion; 

· access to a database of statutory proposals and contact details; and

· an on-line register for new proposals, and subsequent decisions, providing a less bureaucratic, but more effective, mechanism for SOCs to meet their statutory duty to inform the Department of statutory proposals. 

We have established a small User Group to help with the development of this project - members are named below.  

 

Bob Ayton (Enfield LEA)

Paul Bogle (Essex SOC)

Paul Butler (East Riding of Yorkshire LEA)

Eddie Campbell (South Tyneside LEA)

Rex Chapman (Cumbria SOC)

Elaine Garratt (Birmingham LEA)

Peter Goringe (Cambridgeshire SOC)

Sally Lewis (Surrey LSC)

Frank Myers (Diocese of Arundel and Brighton)

Frank Paice (Norfolk SOC)

John Russell (Southwark Diocesan Board of Education)

Phil Whiffing (West Sussex LEA)

 

We aim to go "live" on 1 June but will write to LEAs, SOCs and diocesan bodies when we have more news. In the meantime if you would like more information, or have any ideas or suggestions, please contact either Joanne Harker on 01325 391077 or Steve Erskine on 01325 391276." 

